
Pirate Buck Prize

September 11: HERO Day! 
Dress as your favorite Super Hero 
and enjoy a special surprise assembly 
in the afternoon

September 18: Constitution Day
Learn a bit about the United States 
Constitution and create our own Class 
Constitution  ALSO: Mrs. Fiorillo will be 
at a meeting for a portion of Sept. 18
Our class will have a substitute 
during this time

I would like to give a HUGE 
Thank You to all of our families in 
Room 110 for an EXCELLENT start to the 
school year!  After just a few short weeks, 
it seems we have settled into a routine and 
are moving along famously!  

Parents, thank YOU for all of the extra work 
you are doing behind the scenes to help your 
child.  Checking planners, packing snacks and 
lunches, sifting through emails and paper 
forms along with homework and bedtime 
routines is no easy feat!  Please know how         
much your child and I appreciate your      

support this year!

Our Goldwood PBIS Program encourages all students to be Respectful, Responsible, Caring and Safe.  
When a staff member recognizes a student demonstrating these behaviors, they might award the child 
with a Pirate Buck.  Our class is working together to earn 50 Pirate Bucks in order to have a class prize!  
We voted on “Bring a Stuffed Animal to School” We are very close to achieving our goal and will be sure to 
let you know what day your child should pack a stuffed animal for school.  Stay tuned 

Reading
Unit 1 Week 3 The BIG Idea: How do families and friends learn, 
grown and help one another?  Unit Concepts: Asking and Answering 
Questions, Synonyms, Characters, Setting and Events, Context 
Clues. Essential Question: How Can a Pet be an Important Friend?

Fundations Unit 2, Week 1  Glued Sounds and Bonus Letters. Please refer to 
the packet sent home for unit words, concepts and trick words.

Math

We continue working on Unit 1 which focuses on even and odd 
numbers, using a number grid and identifying greater than, less 
than and equal to.  Home Links book will be coming home with 
students this week; these should be kept at home for the 
remainder of the school year.

Scholastic
News

The Scholastic News article this week is about the history of 
playgrounds. The homework on Tuesday will focus on key words from 
the article as well as asking students to envision, write about and 
illustrate their “Dream Playground.”  

Dates to Note:

A Peek At What We Are Learning

A Note From Mrs. Fiorillo

Classroom News
Week of:  September 11-15, 2023


